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Summer Reading Challenge 

Your child is invited to sign up for 

this year’s Summer Reading 

Challenge. Sign up for FREE at your 

local library!  

What is the Summer Reading 

Challenge?  

The Summer Reading Challenge 

encourages children to keep 

reading during the school summer 

holidays and to enjoy reading 

anything they like! Children are 

invited to set a reading goal and 

collect rewards for their reading. 

It’s completely FREE to take part. It 

is an amazing way to boost 

children’s confidence – last year 

72% of children taking part felt 

more confident reading.  

Further details of this have been 

sent by seesaw. It would be great 

to see lots of Penmorfa children 

sign up for this!   

Huge thanks to everyone who attended the rescheduled Summer 

Fair on Wednesday. It was great to see so many supporting this 

event. A massive thanks also to the PTA who organised it and to 

all parents and staff who helped out. This is very much 

appreciated. The PTA raised an amazing £875 for school! Diolch. 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Fysgolpenmorfa.com%2Flogo-2-2%2F&psig=AOvVaw0IC1fhXFAUrvqjEhsHjBOw&ust=1587731828247000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCPjAkY3H_ugCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAe


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday 

Joshua M – 8th July 

Jake OH – 8th July 

Logan OH – 8th July 

Lola OH – 8th July 

Bonnie P – 8th July 

Harriet PJ – 8th July 

Meliyah A – 10th July 

Cooper M – 10th July 

Jacob R – 11th July 

Isaac VB – 13th July 
 

 

 

Picnic on the Field (Weather permitting!) 

Just a reminder that we are having our 'picnic on the field' next Tuesday 

16th July and we warmly invite any parents and relatives. It will start at 

1.15pm and finish at about 2.30pm. The children will come to the field 

with their teachers, and a packed lunch which will be provided by 

school. The ice cream van will be selling ice creams/lollies for £1. The 

gates to the field (from the car park) will be open for you to enter - 

everyone will be asked to sign in please. Once we have finished, you can 

take your child/children home with you if you wish but again you will 

need to sign them out and inform the class teacher. 

As lunch is late that day children are welcome to bring in a snack of their 

choice (which doesn't have to be fruit), we will also have toast available 

for anyone wanting it. Please be aware that we are a nut free school as 

we have children with allergies. Thank you for your support. 

Important dates for your 

diary 

Tuesday 16th July 

Picnic on the field 

1.15pm  

 All welcome! 

Wednesday 17th July 

Y6 Leavers disco 

1 – 3pm 

Thursday 18th July 

Break up for summer 

Wednesday 4th September 

Children return to school 

 


